
Good morning, 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of HB 2804. 
 
If passed, the bill would prohibit a retail pet store from selling dogs, cats, or rabbits unless they come 

from qualified shelters and rescues. I support this bill because it will give homeless animals more 
opportunity to find a home and help reduce the market for mass-breeding operations (aka puppy and 
kitten "mills"). 
 
Please join me in supporting this important bill. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Philip Mandel 
Beaverton OR 
 
(Constituent of Rep. Schouten and Sen. Hass) 
 


